## Excalibur School Council 2024/25



Meeting: Tuesday 3rd June 2025

Present: All children apart from Olivia were with Mrs Rogers and

Mrs Bundy.

Apologies: Olivia.

## Minutes:

Read minutes from last meeting.

- Owain was our Safeguarding representative.
- It was discussed that Maggie and Max to write a letter to FOE
  asking about the development of the sensory garden and how
  often the children could have school discos.
- Feedback from class meetings-
- · Year 1- unable to have a meeting
- Year 2- Nothing to report back
- Year 3- Unable to have a meeting
- Year 4- No meeting
- Year 5- Concerned about a concrete post in the bushes. Theo
  and symphony showed Mrs Bundy after the meeting. Mrs Bundy
  will speak with the caretaker about this.
- Year 6- The children were asking if they could have flavoured water instead of plain water. Mrs Rogers explained that it is school policy to encourage children to have a healthy diet. This includes plain water as there are many reports of children having decayed teeth due to sugary drinks.

DONM: Wednesday 18th June at 2.30pm.